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Dear Chapter Officers of the South Coast Region!
A few months back at the 2010 SCR Chapter Officer Leadership Conference in October, the Regional Leaders challenged the chapters of our region to raise 1,000 pledges for the Cal Ag License Plate drive between then, and our spring regional meeting in March. Read the following for the challenge details…

To keep track of your chapter’s running total for the Regional Contest, an ADVISOR must email our official website at scrplatechallenge@gmail.com


With the following details for each transaction:


-Number Sold


-Name of student who sold   the pledge


-Name of plate buyer 











“By ordering your California Agriculture License Plates today, you will be proudly affirming your


support of agriculture to other citizens of our state, while benefitting the FFA organization at the same time. After the initial sale of the plate, which DMV retains, all renewal proceeds will be allocated by CDFA to improve agricultural education, career awareness and training, and youth leadership development. The purchase of this specialty plate will directly benefit our agricultural youth – the members of the California Future Farmers of America organization!”


-George Gomes, California FFA Foundation





QUESTIONS: Email Kenna Lewis at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kennajlewis@gmail.com" ��kennajlewis@gmail.com� or visit https://secure.cdfa.ca.gov/egov/calagplate/





To reach our goal each chapter only needs to sell 27 plates!


Don’t forget to check the FFA box on the application to ensure proceeds go directly to our organization! 





Where to mail completed and sold Cal Ag License Plate forms:


California Department of Food and Agriculture


Attn: Cashier


P.O. Box 942872


Sacramento, CA 94271-2872


OR: Visit… � HYPERLINK "https://secure.cdfa.ca.gov/egov/calagplate/" ��https://secure.cdfa.ca.gov/egov/calagplate/� to fill out the form electronically! 





Top 3 chapters will be recognized! 








